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Society for Creative Anachronism (New Zealand) Inc.

Introduction 

Well, another relatively quiet year for SCANZ this year but I dear say, many of us needed a low key year so as to devote needed time for the real world dramas. Many small events are continuing to happen and Canterbury Faire was one of the largest on record. 

Finance 

The groups finances are in a stable position. SCANZ membership is sitting at 169. 

Other Groups 

Our relationships with other societies have been low key this year. The principal area of conversation has been around aligning policies between SCAA and SCANZ.

Rotation 

Our 3 yearly rotation has gotten a little out of sync with Scott joining the Committee this year, following Angela's departure. I'd like to thank Angela for all her hard work. We will have an election at the AGM for the first time in ages, as Dillon steps down following the completion of his 3 year stretch. I would also like to thank Dillon for his substantial contribution to the smooth running of SCANZ during this period.  

Although a quiet year, there’s always plenty to do for our Treasurer and Registrar. Trent and Beth continue to provide amazing and largely unseen service to the Society, and I give my thanks on behalf of all SCANZ members for your generous time and hard work. 

Richard Dagger, chairman 

The Society for Creative Anachronism (NZ), Inc. 

Postal Address:  PO Box 5275, Lambton Quay, Wellington 6145, New Zealand
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